
A Message from Toronto Wildlife Centre: Wildlife Need Your Help More than ever During the 
Canada Post Strike 

Dear friends, 

As you may know, the ongoing Canada Post strike is creating challenges for charities like 
Toronto Wildlife Centre (TWC) during this season of generosity. With GivingTuesday and the 
holidays just around the corner, this is a time when many in our community choose to make a 
special difference for our wild neighbours. 

With so many of your thoughtful contributions arriving by mail, disruptions in postal services 
may affect how quickly we receive and process your much-needed donations to help the 
animals. However, there are still ways to help! If you’re able, we encourage you to consider 
donating online through our website or by phone: 

 Donate online: www.torontowildlifecentre.com/donate/one-time-gift/ 
 Donate by phone: 416-631-0662 ext. 3207 

Our Donor Relations Team is here to make the process as simple as possible for you. If you have 
any questions or need assistance, please don’t hesitate to reach out — we’re always happy to 
help! You can also email the team at donations@torontowildlifecentre.com. 

Your support will mean so much to the animals who will need help this winter, and to those 
who are already in our care.  

A short-eared owl, injured in a window collision, is healing 
after life-saving surgery to repair her fractured wing. Tiny 
painted turtle hatchlings are overwintering in care, growing 
stronger as they prepare for release in the spring. A coyote 
suffering from a severe case of mange is slowly recovering 
with treatment… Your gift will mean these wild patients and 
many more will have the food, shelter and medical care they 
need to heal and return to the wild. 

Thank you for understanding and for your support during this 
time. And thank you for stepping up for our wild neighbours when they need you. 

With gratitude, 

 

Nathalie Karvonen 
Founder & Executive Director 
Toronto Wildlife Centre 
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